
May 12th, 2020. 
Dear Rajesh R Tampi 
Editor in chief 
World Journal Psychiatry 
 
Attached to this letter, you will find the answer to the reviewer, science editor, editorial 
office director, and company Editor-in-Chief. Initially, we want to thank the reviewers for 
the time given to reviewing our manuscript. 
 
- Regarding the comments of the reviewers, we put into consideration the following 

responses. 
 
1. We have made the change in the symbols related to statistical significance throughout 
the manuscript. The changes had been highlighted in yellow 
2. The changes indicated in figure 1 have been made 
3. Reflection of central chemokine changes has been added in page 10 and 11. 
 
- Regarding the observations of the Science Editor 
We had added the reference list according to the instructions of the magazine using the 
Mendeley program 
We have rewritten the repetitive sentences and changes are marked in yellow 
We have shortened the length of the title 
The section "Authors contributions" has been included 
We have added the grant chart that supports this research 
We have added Figure 1 corrected and editable format, and 
"Article Highlights" section has been added 
 
- Regarding with Editorial Office Director suggestions  
We have to rewrite the repetitive sentences and changes are marked in yellow; we hope 
that with this changes the manuscript full fill satisfactorily the corresponding analysis 
 
- Regarding with Editorial Office Director suggestions  
We have shortened the length of the manuscript title. 
 
We hope that with these changes, the manuscript full fills the requirements of the journal 
satisfactorily. 
 
 
Sincerely yours 
 
 
Lenin Pavón PhD. 
Instituto Nacional de Psiquiatria Ramón de la Fuente Muñiz 
México City.  


